
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL  1st December 2021 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor P. McDonald: 
 
"Enforcement of traffic orders outside of the Town Centre is now a rarity and many 

residents are being put at risk because of a lack of traffic enforcement.  Therefore, 

this Council looks to increase the capacity of Enforcement Officers as part of the 

2022/23 budget setting process so outlying areas such as Rubery are policed 

efficiently." 

 
 


